
r IN THE SUPREME COURT FOR THE STATE OF ALASKA 

ORDER NO. 9 9 9 

Amending Civil 
concerning notice 
name proceedings. 

Rule 84{c) 
in change of 

IT IS ORDERED: 

Civil Rule 84(c) is amended to provide: 

DATED: 

(c) Judgment--Notice--Filing. If 
satisfied that there is no reasonable objection 
to the assumption of another name by 
petitioner, the court shall by judgment 
authorize petitioner to assume such other name 
after a time to be fixed in the judgment, which 
shall not be less than 30 days after the date 
shown in the clerk's certificate of 
distribution on the judgment. Within 10 days 
after the date shown in the clerk's certificate 
of distribution on the judgment, a copy thereof 
shall be published once in the newspaper 
designated by the court under the provisions of 
subdivision (b). The court may also require 
the posting of a copy of the judgment as 
provided in subdivision (b). Within 20 days 
after the date shown in the clerk's certificate 
of distribution on, the judgment, proof of 
publication and of any posting shall be filed 
with the clerk. The petitioner may then submit 
a certificate to be issued by the clerk stating 
that the judgment has been entered and that all 
requirements for posting a copy of the judgment 
have been met. 

August 24, 1989 

EFFECTIVE DATE: January 15, 

Justice Moore 


